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June 5, 2017 Orrick, Herrington & Sutcliffe LLP

701 5th Avenue
Suite 5600
Seattle, WA 98104-7097

+1 206 839 4300

BY E-MAIL AND US MAIL orrick.com

Steven V. King
Executive Director and Secretary

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
Richard Hemstad Building

1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive SW
P0 Box 47250
Olympia, Washington 98504-7250

Re: WASHINGTON UTILITIES AND TRANSPORTATION COMMISSION Complainant,
v. PUGET SOUND ENERGY, Respondent,
DOCKETS UE-170033 and UG-1 70034 (Consolidated)

Dear Mr. King:

The original and twelve (12) copies of the Notice of Appearance of Adam N. Taborwith attached
Certificates of Service were e-filed on June 5, 2017 and sent via United States Mail to the Washington
Utilities and Transportation Commission.

Please feel free to call me at (206) 839-4300 if you should have any questions.

Very truly yours,

Brian T. Moran


